
 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings !  

We have received a message from RAK Bank saying 

that the SKIPLY App will be temporarily not working on 

Friday, 10
th

 July 2020 between 9:00 AM to 9:00 PM due 

to scheduled maintenance. Service will resume as 

normal after 9:00 PM. 
 

Please make your payments through SKIPLY 

accordingly. 
 

Thank you.  


